March 16, 2025

FISCAL REPORT

Thank you for this opportunity to present this report of the Fiscal Office to the Assembly of
Associates, in accordance with the laws and statutes of the Association.

During the period of April 1, 2024, to this date, the Association has operated in accordance
with the provisions of its mandate and has complied with the law and the bylaws. The
administrative board met regularly once a month, in a total of 12 meetings duly convened
and with the attendance of its members, whose agreements appear in the minute books of
that Board of Directors.

During that period Association’s monies were used responsibly and the basic accounting
principles have been maintained in its records.

| am pleased to communicate to the Assembly my satisfaction with those Association
proceedings during this period.

Sincerely,

Gary A. Hicks



